
As you know, we place great importance 
on pupil and adult mental wellbeing. 

On Tuesday 10th October the children 
will be asked to Wear Yellow for Young 
Minds to raise awareness of mental 
health and wellbeing.

 There will also be a ‘Time to Talk’.
The school staffroom will be open for 
parents, carers and members of the 
local community with time to talk 
alongside a cuppa and a biscuit- 
9.00-9.30 a.m. and 2.40 - 3.10 p.m.
We hope you can join us.


